
Environment Committee:  December 10, 2019

Rene Heflin, Manager – Plant Engineering

Business Item 2019-359 SW:
Metropolitan Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Solids Renewal & Improvements Project
Rejection of Bids
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MCES proposes to reject all bids and re-bid this project because 
the remaining bid is 1.85 million dollars above the lowest bid received.

• Advertised September 17, 2019
• Three bids were received on November 19, 2019

– Shank Constructors, Inc. – $19,338,710.00 (non-responsive)
– Harris – $20,055,934.00 (non-responsive)
– Pioneer Power, Inc. – $21,189,113.42

• Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal of 4% 
– 2% Woman-Owned Business Enterprise (WBE)
– 2% Minority Business Enterprise (MBE)

Bid Summary
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That the Metropolitan Council authorize its Regional 
Administrator to reject all bids for construction of 
Metropolitan Wastewater Treatment Plant Solids 
Renewal & Improvements, Project Numbers 805947 
and 808920, Contract 19P187, and rebid the project.

Proposed Action
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Rene Heflin
Manager, Plant Engineering

(651) 602-1077
Rene.Heflin@metc.state.mn.us

Questions
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